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MEDIA ADVISORY 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

State of the County Event Postponed Until Further Notice 
 
 
(Fort Bend County, Texas) — Fort Bend County, TX — April 3, 2025 — The 
Office of Fort Bend County Judge KP George announces that the State of the 
County event, initially scheduled for May 8, 2025, has been postponed until 
further notice. 
We are committed to providing a meaningful and informative experience for all 
attendees, and this decision was made to ensure the event meets the highest 
standards. We appreciate your understanding and continued support. 
An updated date and details will be shared as soon as they become available. 
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